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Norfolk Group Limited 

 
SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

 
 

The securities of Norfolk Group Limited (the “Company”) will be suspended from 
quotation immediately, at the request of the Company, pending the release of an 
announcement in relation to O’Donnell Griffin’s contract with GE Transport for radio 
based rail signaling works. 
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19 March 2013 
 
 
 
The Manager 
ASX Limited  
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney  NSW  200 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION – NORFOLK GROUP LIMITED 
 
Norfolk Group Limited (ASX: NFK) refers to its request for a trading halt in relation to O’Donnell 
Griffin’s contract with GE Transport for radio based rail signaling works dated 15 March 2013. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests an immediate voluntary 
suspension of trading in its securities pending the release of an announcement in relation to 
O’Donnell Griffin’s contract with GE Transport for radio based rail signaling works.  
 
The Company requests that the suspension remain in place until such time as the Company can 
make the announcement referred to above, expected to be prior to market opening on Monday 25 
March 2013. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted, 
nor of any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Fiona Yiend 
Company Secretary 
Norfolk Group Limited 

http://www.norfolkgl.com/�

	NFK2013.03.19 mr -suspension-sd
	Letter to ASX 19 March 2013

